
Dear Fellow SRS Members,

SGX has launched today a new product on Hongkong SDRs.

The 5 counters are: Alibaba, Tencent, BYD, HSBC and Bank of China.

You may find out more: https://www.sgx.com/campaign/sdr

https://l.edm.sgx.com/rts/go2.aspx?h=254682&tp=i-1NGB-Ii-6PU-6hAO0-1o-4aIf-1c-6hA3z-lB3sglr54d-1J43Wa&pi=nNEA65D0H9oYzkCV1-l36K3_AQFKG2FhFemO5ApAJsc
https://l.edm.sgx.com/rts/go2.aspx?h=254682&tp=i-1NGB-Ii-6PU-6hAO0-1o-4aIf-1c-6hA3z-lB3sglr54d-1J43Wa&pi=nNEA65D0H9oYzkCV1-l36K3_AQFKG2FhFemO5ApAJsc


I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our SRS Indian Members A Very
Happy & Blessed Deepavali & the rest Happy Holidays. :-)

Warmest regards,

S Nallakaruppan
President
The Society of Remisiers (Singapore)


